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I urge you to reject House Bill 3103. This bill would mandate unsustainable logging in 

our public forests, ignoring the carefully developed State Forest Habitat Conservation 

Plan and the court's affirmation of Oregon's right to manage these lands for multiple 

benefits. Oregonians deserve leaders who prioritize our environment, not the profits 

of timber executives. Our state forests should serve everyone, providing clean water, 

wildlife habitat, recreation, and ensuring a healthy future, not just maximizing logging 

output. Please, vote no on HB 3103. 


